
We are happy to announce  
that The Windward Islands Bank N.V.  
(“WIB”) has transferred its Saba and  
St. Eustatius-based business operations 
to Maduro & Curiel’s Bank (Bonaire) N.V. 
(“MCB Bonaire”). 

The transfer has taken place pursuant 
to a sale and purchase agreement dated 
October 31, 2022, between WIB and  
MCB Bonaire. As a result of the transfer, 
the St. Eustatius branch of The Windward 
Islands Bank has become part of MCB 
Bonaire and will be trading under the 
name Maduro & Curiel’s Bank (Bonaire) 
N.V. as of November 1, 2022.

We are very happy to hereby welcome  
the WIB clients residing in Saba and  
St. Eustatius to MCB Bonaire. We will 
continue to provide you with the same 

personal, professional, and dedicated 
service from our MCB Bonaire Branch 
located in St. Eustatius as you are 
accustomed to.

As of November 1, 2022, all matters 
pertaining to Saba and St. Eustatius  
client accounts and contracts  
should be communicated to and  
handled by the MCB Bonaire Branch  
in St. Eustatius.

For any additional questions with regard 
to the above, don’t hesitate in contacting 
us at: (1-721) 546 2942 or (+599) 318 2846.

Wishing all our new MCB Bonaire clients  
a sincere bon biní. 

Management  
Maduro & Curiel’s Bank (Bonaire) N.V.

We look forward to continue providing 
our extraordinary products and 
services to you as accustomed.

Together!
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